Leadership Update
Aagliistrk plan. In the coming weeks, our Amarillo office will mo

location
on the TTUHSC Amarillo campus. We will also open a new regional office at the TTUHSC Abilene
campus. Moving these offices to a campus within 90 miles of our units will allow for enhanced
support of our unit-based teams.

We would also like to recognize the continued dedication and resilience of our ONE TEAM. For
many months now, COVID-19 has changed the way we live and work. As we adjust to our new
normal, we must continue to communicate and hold each other accountable. We encourage
you to work with



